
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easterling Primary School            Aug. 23, 2024              “Little People Making BIG Gains” 

Goodies for Grandparents 

Title One Meeting 

 
When: Thursday, August 29th, 2024 
 

Where: Easterling Primary  
School Gym 

 
Time: 7:00 - 7:45 a.m. 

 

Dates to Remember 

8/29- Goodies for Grandparents 

8/30- College Colors Day 

9/2 – Labor Day-No School 

 

 

Car Rider Procedures 
Starting Monday August 
26th all afternoon car riders 
must have a tag visible in 
their car. If you do not have 
a tag, you will have to go 
to the office to sign the 
student out. Please stay in 
your car for student safety. 
Car riders are dismissed at 
2:30! 

Hello Wee Fox Family! 

We have had such a fun filled week of 
teaching and learning at EPS! Our Wee 
Foxes have been working hard and doing 
their best to make BIG gains. Do forget, 
Thursday, August 29, 2024, is Goodies for 
Grandparents. We will celebrate all our 
grandparents from 7am until 7:45am. Our 
Wee Foxes are excited about spending 
time with their loved ones. Please 
remember the school will not open until 
7:00 a.m. daily. Students cannot be 
dropped off until our teachers are on duty 
at the car line at 7am. Any student not in 
class by 7:45 will be tardy. Parents will 
need to come in and sign your child in 
after 7:45am. All adults picking up 
students from the office must present an 
ID and their name must be listed as a 
contact for the student in PowerSchool. 
Also, all car riders must have a tag in the 
car in order for the student to be picked 
up. If you do not have a tag, please notify 
the school. Thank you for working with us 
as we strive to keep our students safe as 
we educate them. 

Best Regards, 

Christy Elliott 

 

Tardies 

Drop off begins at 7:00. 

Do not drop students off 

before 7:00. Students 

arriving at school after 

7:45 MUST be signed in 

by an adult. Please pull 

your car over, park and 

sign them in. This is for 

the safety of your 

children. 

Facebook 

We would like to invite all 

our Easterling Primary 

families to like and view 

our Facebook page. This 

is a great resource for 

upcoming events and 

happenings at the school. 

https://www.facebook.co

m/WeeFoxes/ 

 

Notes from the Nurse 

1. All children must have an up-to-date SC certificate of 

immunization. 

2. If your child needs to take medication at school, PLEASE SEE 

THE SCHOOL NURSE. A permission for medication sheet must 

be signed each year by student and doctor. NEVER SEND 

MEDICATION TO SCHOOL WITH YOUR CHILD. (Not even Tylenol, 

Allergy Medicine, or Inhaler). 

3. Please send a change of clothes with your child. This will allow 

us to change him/her when needed. 

                                                                                          Thank you! 


